
 

Ref. No.: 

Plexh/Cir/1190                                                                                                

                                                                                                 27/03/2025 

  

  
To, 

  

All Members of Plexconcil/ 

  

COA Members 

  
  

Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Subject: Request for Feedback on Challenges Faced by Indian Industry in U.S. Market Regarding Non-

Tariff Barriers (NTBs) 

  

We would like to inform you that the Department of Chemical and Petrochemical has requested 

feedback on the challenges faced by the Indian industry in the U.S. market, particularly regarding Non-

Tariff Barriers (NTBs).  

  

This input will be crucial for understanding and addressing the barriers hindering trade and fostering 

stronger business relations between India and the U.S. 

  

Members are requested to send their inputs to bharti@plexconcil.org  anirudha@plexconcil.org by 

EOD.  

  

  

 Regards, 

  

Bharti Parave 

Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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